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ﬁ AUMC 3'S Class

L / Weekly News

This week, we celebrated

Halloween. We also made a craft

for our November bulletin board.

< As the weather gets colder, it's time to change the spare clothes in your
child’s backpack from t-shirts and shorts to long pants and warmer
shirts.

< Some children are struggling with putting their jackets on at the end of
the day and pulling their pants up after using the bathroom. If you
notice your child struggling, could you please work with them at home
on mastering these skills. Thanks!

TURKEY FEATHER
Look for a paper turkey to come
howme today. Please have your child
decorate the feather and return to
school as soon as possible to put on
our classroom turkey.

Everyone have a great weekend! God Bless!
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